LETTER TO EDITORS

Mr. Dhruba Narayan Manandhar (Pest and Pesticide Management Expert, phone 4429604)
writes to the Editor-in-Chief regarding an article entitled 'Use of Pesticides in Nepal and
Impact on Human Health and Environment’ published in The Jou. of Agri. and Env., vol.13
(2012), pp. 67-74.
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EDITORIAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Dear Readership,

The Editorial Board acknowledges the remarks and suggestions raised in the letter regarding
impeccability of the journal. We assure readership of our continual effort for improving the
journal's quality, and hope that the author(s) would adhere the sensitivity of the issue and the
writer's ethics. Regarding the second issue raised, the respective authors have referred the
content in the aforementioned paragraph in the article' to PRMD, 2009. Due to lack of further
evidences, the Editorial Board visualizes no scope to charge the authors of any plagiarism.
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